September 29, 2009 - New York, New York

Once again Martin Ford has put his own political agenda above the interests of his own constituents. 
He intends to debate a compulsory purchase order at the upcoming meeting of the full Council although we have voluntarily withdrawn any question of compulsory purchase to allow more time for us to negotiate with our neighbours.  Mr. Ford knows that the Council should not prejudge or interfere with this process. Instead he places the Council at risk of making a potentially defective decision because he will have compromised their objectivity.
Once again Martin Ford and his few supporters are sending a very clear signal to the world that Aberdeenshire is Closed to Inward Investment and that developers and other business people are not welcome. Given the current economic climate and record breaking unemployment in the construction industry, one wonders whether Martin Ford has any plans for economic growth.  He has used the very people he claims to represent to exploit and promote his own misguided agenda at great public expense.
His views were unanimously rejected by the Local Council, the independent Reporters and the Scottish Government - he should accept those democratic decisions with grace instead of continuing a crusade against one of the few developments of national importance in Scotland.
Furthermore, Mr. Ford and his few supporters (TUT and the MLF) are the only ones speaking about compulsory purchase. The people of the North East recognize that these tactics are designed to stop a project which has been legitimately approved by the Scottish Government yet Mr. Ford’s wasteful personal vendetta continues at their expense.  Is that the message that Scotland wants to send to the world?  
Mr. Ford and his few supporters should not be allowed to compromise the democratic process in Scotland.  The Aberdeenshire Council should not allow a handful of self serving people to interfere with our goals of creating a very popular project that will bring pride and thousands of jobs to Aberdeenshire.
We look forward and are ready to start construction of what will be the world's greatest golf development in November. 
###

Donald J. Trump
President and CEO – The Trump Organization

If you have any questions, please contact Daniel Borbet at (212) 836-3217 or dborbet@trumporg.com.

